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NEWSLETTER 

Recruitment Advice 
PriMUS will be guided by GP Practice activity.  
 
We understand that practices may  have decided to      
suspend all research related activity (if they haven’t done 
so already) and are moving to telephone triage                
appointments only.  
 
For those who are continuing to screen/confirm eligibility 
of patients and/or have already passed on eligibility infor-

mation to nurses - Study Visit Part A can take place 
remotely.  
 
Please ensure patients are happy to be enrolled and are 
aware that no urodynamic clinics are taking place at the 
moment.  
 
- Informed consent to be discussed over the telephone 
and each statement on the consent form read out 
 
- TRIPLICATE CONSENT FORM sent to the patient with a 
stamped, pre-addressed return envelope for patient to 
initial, sign and post back 

- Once consent form received, remaining data in Study 
Visit Part A collected over the telephone.  

- Bladder diary sent to patient, this will be kept until they 
attend a  urodynamic clinic visit. 
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 Urodynamic Clinics 

Urodynamic nurses have been 

advised to inform      patients 

via letter/telephone that ALL 

urodynamic clinics will be 

postponed until the situation 

settles/resolves.   

  SAE Reporting 

Patients who are already on the study 

may experience unrelated SAEs due to 

being hospitalised. If you become 

AWARE, or are MADE AWARE of an SAE 

(patient on the study hospitalised for 

whatever reason), then please report 

using the SAE Report Form or call the 

study manager to discuss this. 

You may not be made aware of an SAE 

until after the SAE has resolved, this is 

absolutely okay, you just need to report 

it as soon as you are made aware of it.   

THE PRIMUS TEAM ARE NOW WORKING REMOTELY BUT HAVE FULL ACCESS TO EMAILS. YOU 

CAN CONTACT US ON PRIMUS@CARDIFF.AC.UK.  


